
SER-Niños Families, 

 

Meals 

I hope you are all doing well and staying safe.  The SER-Niños feeding programs 

is suspended this week to improve its safety and distribution processes.    You will 

be notified when the feeding program resumes. 

 

Intent to Return 

The deadline for next year's registration has been extended to April 17th.  If you 

have any questions about the registration process please send an email to 

registration@serninos.org  and someone will contact you. 

 

Packet 

If you have not yet picked up the packet please send an email with your address 

and grade level to packet@serninos.org so we can mail the packet to you. 


